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SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES 

 January 31, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

  ATTENDANCE:    Selectman Brian Robischeau, Selectman Rich Zacher, Selectman Bill Nelson, Laurie 

Champy, Marilou MacLean, Rose Zacher, Ed Comeau, Dianne Smith, Craig Evans, Dick and Diana Peckham, 

Mark Stengel, Frank Frazier, Bill Marsh, Brad Williamson, Peter Donnelly 

 

This was a special 2017 Budget and Warrant Article Hearing  

There was a thorough review and discussion of the proposed 2017 budget. A few changes were made including 

addressing some minor details, an increase to $15,000 from $7,500 for Direct Assistance as the Town is seeing 

increased usage in that area, and the Town Cemetery category also saw an increase.  

There was a thorough review of all Warrant Articles. There were some minor wording changes suggested for 

clarification that will be addressed accordingly. Selectman Robischeau will contact counsel regarding 

expenditure by the BOS from a Capital Reserve Fund compared to an Expendable Trust Fund. 

The next regular Board of Selectmen meeting is scheduled for Feb 14, 2017 at 6:30pm. 

 

Selectman Zacher reminded everyone that voting by ballot will take place in the Townhouse on March 14 from 

1-6pm and Town Meeting will begin at 7pm. 

 

Meeting adjourned 8:11pm. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

 

 

Laurie M. Champy         

Administrative Assistant 

   

 

  


